
This Week
Notes

Sunday, November 2
12:30pm	 Nominating Committee	 Room 130

Monday, November 3
9:30am	 Body and Soul	 Upper Room
1:00pm	 Women’s Prayer Gathering	 Room 233B

Tuesday, November 4
6:30am	 Men of Fourth Breakfast	 Upper Room
9:30am	 Community Bible Study (CBS)	 Upper Room
6:30pm	 Deacon Board Meeting	 Room 131

Wednesday, November 5
9:30am	 Body and Soul	 Upper Room
9:30am	 Women’s G2G Bible Study w/ Children’s Program	Various Rooms
5:30pm	 Congregational Prayer	 Parlor
5:45pm	 Fourth Night Dinner	 Upper Room
5:45pm	 Middle School Bible Study—The Rock	 Room 102
5:45pm	 High School Bible Study—The Root	 Room 007
7:00pm	 Fourth Night Classes	 Various Rooms
7:00pm	 ESOL Classes	 Upper Room
7:15pm	 Grief Care	 Emmaus House
8:30pm	 Session Meeting	 Room 131

Thursday, November 6
8:15am	 Landon/Holton Moms Prayer Group	 Parlor
9:00am	 Classical Conversations Homeschool Group	 Room 007
9:45am	 Moms in Prayer Bible Study	 Room 142
10:30am	 Thursday Morning Ladies Bible Study	 Offsite
12:15pm	 Body and Soul	 Upper Room
6:15pm	 Evening Worship Team Rehearsal	 Room 007
7:00pm	 Divorce Care	 Emmaus House Sunroom
7:45pm	 YCF Fellowship and Bible Study	 Offsite
7:45pm	 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal	 Sanctuary

Friday, November 7
9:30am	 Body and Soul	 Upper Room
7:30pm	 Jubilate Rehearsal	 Sanctuary
7:45pm	 Middle School Friday Night Club (FNC)	 Room 007

Saturday, November 8
5:00pm	 Special Blessings Family Dinner	 Offsite
5:45pm	 YCF—Soup Truck Ministry	 Offsite
7:00pm	 High School Blacklight Dodgeball	 Room 007
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Recuperating

Unable to Attend Regularly

Missionary Prayer Request

Fourth’s Family Roster

Laurie Alfandre
Gene Beaumont

Paisley Billigmeier
Ruth Burley
Jim Byrne

Cliff Cummins

Grace Churchill
Dorothy Cider

Andrew Cieminis

Ed Davis
Joan Friberg
Michael Hall

Liam Hammond
Allison James
Ann Knechtle

Don and Doris Clark
Joe and Mary Clark

Kathy Clark

A J Monte
George Obenland

Maria Bertran
Melodie Sackett
Millie Trimble

Simone Schoch

Marilyn Barber
Joyce Dubey
Patti Garver

Jeanne Okano

Craig and Yumiko Chapin, MTW, Japan—Praise God for the “Love Japan” 
conference they hosted recently that took place in three different cities 
featuring John Piper and D.A. Carson. It turned out to be one of the largest 
gatherings of Christian leaders in Japan in recent history. Pray for the fruit 
and follow-up from these gatherings. Pray also for Craig and Yumiko as they 
provide leadership to Christ Bible Seminary. 

Susie Robinson
Ralph Teunis
Jack Vrentas

Howard Wetzell

We maintain the complete list of prayer needs of the congregation via 
the Churchwide email system. Printed copies are available in the Media 
Center. Prayer needs from the Fourth family remain printed in the bulletin 
for up to four weeks but stay on the email list as long as needed.  A complete 
list of those with long term health needs is printed in the bulletin monthly. 
Contact Hannah Lyons, hlyons@4thpres.org, to subscribe to these emails.

Church Triumphant:  Edward J. Bretz, October 25, 2014

Long Term Health Needs



Announcements for November 2 - 8

Women’s Ministry

Lydia Circle will begin meeting in 
November and continue meeting 
the second Wednesday of each 
month at 10:30 in Room 111. This 
year the group will be studying  
I Peter.  For more information, contact 
lydiacircle@4thpres.org.

Something Brand New! Women’s 
ministry, under the leadership of 
Janet Garrison, will begin a gathering 
of women who have had a recent 
diagnosis, are undergoing treatment, 
or are survivors of breast cancer.  An 
information and planning meeting 
will be held on Sunday, November 
16, at 12:30, in the conference room 
of the River House (previously the 
College House). A light lunch will be 
served.  Please RSVP to Jean Bronson 
at jbronson@4thpres.org or 301-320-
3434, x275 if you’re able to join us.

Youth Ministry

Registration for Winter Retreat 2015 
is NOW open! All middle and high 
school students are welcome to join us 
for an incredibly fun President’s Day 
Weekend (Feb. 13-16) at Teen Quest 
Ranch in Somerset, PA. Spaces are 
limited. Register online today for the 
early bird price of $210 (ends 1/18). 
Email Chelsea at ccuster@4thpres.org 
with any questions.

Congregational Care

Visitors Welcome Luncheon—
Recent visitors (from August to today) 
are invited to a Welcome Luncheon 
NEXT SUNDAY, following the 11am 
service in the Upper Room. The 
gathering provides recent visitors an 
opportunity for personal contact with 
members and pastors, conversation 
and fellowship, and information about 
membership and ministry. If you are 
a recent visitor who would enjoy a 
personal introduction to our church, 
please RSVP to the Congregational 
Care Office by November 3, 301-320- 
3434, x216.

CARE FOR THE CAREGIVER—
Caregivers, come to receive 
encouragement and support this 
Wednesday, November 5, 6-7pm 
at Emmaus House. This meeting is 
facilitated by Kevin Schick, LCPC 
and Director of Counseling. Dinner is 
provided. 

Outreach

Shoes for every foot—a used shoe 
drive! Our sister church, Star of 
Bethlehem, has asked us to join 
them to make a big difference in 
Haiti by donating our used flat 
walking shoes. Tie your donated 
shoes together and drop them off 
in the box in the Welcome Center.  
For additional information, contact 
Pamela Roylance, (202) 345-6033.

ESOL International Christmas 
Potluck—Don’t miss Christmas 
Dinner with 50 of our new ESOL 
students and their families on 
Wednesday, December 10 at 7pm 
in the Upper Room. Let us know 
you’re coming and what entree or 
dessert you’d like to bring. This is 
a wonderful opportunity to share 
the meaning of Christmas with 
the international community in 
Bethesda. RSVP to esol@4thpres.org

Men’s Ministry

The Annual Men of Fourth 
Conference, Saturday, November 
15, 9am-2pm. In three talks, Dr. Rob 
Norris will examine the scriptural 
basis of “Finding, Knowing, and 
Doing the Will of God.” Register 
between services in Lower Halverson 
Hall. $12 per man includes coffee and 
donuts, and a catered lunch.

Children’s Ministry

It is time to register for the Children’s 
Christmas Craft Workshop for all 
children grades 1-5 on December 6 
from 10 am to 12 noon.  Make gifts for 
family and friends. Invite a friend to 
share in the fun. Bring a flat box to take 
crafts home.   The cost is $10 per child. 
Adult help is welcome!  Register online 
at www.4thpres.org/registration

Community Groups

Curtis Group in Bethesda..................... Mondays at 7:30pm
to join: group2@4thpres.org

Elkan Group in Bethesda...................... .Sundays at 1:30pm
to join: group3@4thpres.org

Thatch Group in Bethesda........................... Sundays at 4pm
to join: group17@4thpres.org

Wyatt Group in Bethesda............................ Sundays at 1pm
to join: group9@4thpres.org

Looney Group in Potomac.........................Mondays at 7pm
to join: group8@4thpres.org

Kensington Group................................. Mondays at 6:30pm
to join: group16@4thpres.org

Treseler Group in Rockville..................Tuesdays at 7:30pm
to join: group10@4thpres.org

Nerantzis Group in Rockville....................Mondays at 7pm
to join: group11@4thpres.org

Bronson Group in Rockville....................Fridays at 7:30pm
to join: group12@4thpres.org

West Group in Rockville........................Tuesdays at 7:30pm
to join: group13@4thpres.org

Jones Group in Laytonsville.......................Tuesdays at 7pm
to join: group5@4thpres.org

Kiess Group in McLean.............................Fridays at 7:30pm
to join: group7@4thpres.org

Huff Group in Loudoun, VA....................Thursdays at 7pm
to join: group6@4thpres.org

Vendt Group in Falls Church...................... Sundays at 1pm
to join: group4@4thpres.org

Washington DC Group...................... Mondays at 6:30pm
to join: group15@4thpres.org

Boland Group in Vienna......................... Tuesdays at 7pm
to join: tmyrick@4thpres.org

Join us! Groups meet weekly, twice a month, or monthly. 
To learn more, contact the group host or Tommy Myrick, 
tmyrick@4thpres.org


